
 
 

 

 
INVITATION 

 
The Department of medical microbiology and immunology “Prof. Dr. Elissay Yanev”, MU-

Plovdiv and Laboratory of Microbiology, University Hospital "St. George"-Plovdiv 

with the kind support of RIDACOM Company 

are pleased to invite you to participate in: 

 

Agar Art contest  
 
 
In anticipation of the "European researchers’ night" (September 30th, 2022), the Department of 

medical microbiology and immunology “Prof. Dr. Elissay Yanev” with the kind support of 

RIDACOM are organizing for the fourth time a local Agar Art contest for drawing with living 

microorganisms in a glass petri dish. 

 

All students who wish to participate will be able to create their own unique drawing with living 

bacteria and fungi from the 19th to the 23rd of September 2022 at the Department of Medical 

Microbiology and Immunology (see schedule on page 2). 

After selection, the three best agar art-on-a-glass drawings are going to be awarded:  

- Winner of the Department 

- Winner of the audience 

- Winner of RIDACOM  

 

Аll creations of the contestants will be presented in a live exhibition from 16:30 o’clock on 

September 30th, 2022 during the European researchers’ night, and the winners will be 

announced at 18:00 o’ clock. All art pieces will also have the opportunity to participate in the 

upcoming national Agar art contest! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

SCHEDULE 

for the drawing hours within the Agar Art contest  

at the Department of medical microbiology and immunology “Prof. Dr. Elissay Yanev”,  

for the period 19 - 23 September 2022 

 

In compliance with the safety measures, each student wishing to participate must pre-register by 

e-mail to: andreana.angelova@mu-plovdiv.bg to coordinate and save their preferred date and 

time from the schedule.  

Date Hour Hall 

Monday 

19.09.22 

1:30 – 4 p.m. 2 

Tuesday  

20.09.22 

2:30 – 4 p.m. 3 

Wednesday  

21.09.22 

3:30 - 5 p.m. 1 

Friday  

23.09.22 

1:30 – 4:30 p.m. 1 

 

 

All students must come wearing a protective mask, gloves and keeping safe distance of 1.5 m. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. M. Murdzheva, MD, PhD, MHM  

and the team at Department of medical microbiology and immunology “Prof. Dr. Elissay Yanev”, 

MU-Plovdiv and Laboratory of Microbiology, University Hospital "St. George"-Plovdiv 

 


